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Cisco is telling their employes that if the FASB option expensing model is adopted it will force Cisco to remove 
broad based option plans. 

I live in Seattle and know many people who work for Microsoft which has effectively terminated their option 
model. Most of them have cut back their hours and their devotion to the company and as a result the products 
have suffered which has ultimately hurt me, the customer. 

One could argue that much of the rapid pace of technological advancement has been the result of employee 
incentives; not for the big guys, but for the Joe Averages: the engineers, the support technicians the testers and 
the installers. Take away their incentives and you will effectively slow down their output and consequently slow 
down the pace of American companies. 

I don't think the goal of the FSAB is to create an environment which gives off-shore non-American owned 
companies a competitive advantage, but it sure feels like that's what's going on. 

Brad DeGrazia 
Software Engineer 
Cisco Systems 
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